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Congratulations,

Your poster abstract has been accepted for presentation at the 76th Professional Agricultural Workers Conference (PAWC). The 76th PAWC will be held on the historic campus of Tuskegee University and
the Auburn Marriott Opelika Grand National Hotel and Conference Center from December 2-4, 2018. Poster presentations will occur on Monday, December 3 at the Marriott.

Each presenter must register for the conference. Registration information can be found at www.pawe.info. Hotel accommodations can be made at the Auburn Marriott Opelika Grand National Hotel and
Conference Center. Hotel information can also be found on our conference website. If you are unable to participate, please let s know as soon as possible. Once again, congratulations!

* PAWC new email address: pawc@tuskegee.edu*®

Professional Agricultural Workers Conference (PAWC)
110 Henderson Hall

Tuskegee Univer.
Tuskegee, AL 36088
pawc@tuskegee.edu

www.pawe.info

For additional information, please contact:

Dr. Tasha Hargrove, PAWC Co-Chair, 334-724-4524

or

Dr. Robert Zabawa, PAWC Co-coordinator, 334-727-8114




